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            11th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our celebration of British Science Week 2020, we have launched a poster competition with this 
year’s theme of ‘Our Diverse Planet’.  Examples of diversity which could be included in the poster are: 
landscapes and habitats, plants, animals, materials and human diversity (language, appearance, religion, 
culture, etc.). Examples of previous poster competition winners can be viewed online at: 
https://www.facebook.com/pg/ScienceWeekUK/photos/?tab=album&album_id=10157404599793816&ref=p
age_internal 
I launched the competition during assembly and all children have been invited to enter. There are three age 
categories: Early Years (Reception), Infants (Years 1-3) and Juniors (Years 4-6). While the competition is 
optional, it would be great to see as many entries as possible in school by Monday 23rd March 2020.  All 
entries will then be judged and five will be selected to go forward to the British Science Week National 
Competition. 
 
Competition Rules 

 Children can enter the competition individually or as a pair 

 Entries must be 2D and submitted on one page of A4 or A3 paper only. (Flaps are allowed as long 

as the poster still makes sense without the flaps being lifted). 

 Work must be original and created by the student(s) – please do not use any templates. 

 
Posters must include the following information (entrant details can be written on the back of the poster): 
 

 Entrant(s) first name and age 

 School name and address 

 Please note, the data submitted will be used for the administration of the competition. First 

names, ages and schools of students may also be shared on the British Science Week 

website and social pages – if you do not want this data to be shared online you should make 

this explicitly clear on the back of the entry, and then only the school name will be shared. 

 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs J Gabriel 
Science Lead 
 

                                                                                                           
 
                
 

mailto:principal@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/pg/ScienceWeekUK/photos/?tab=album&album_id=10157404599793816&ref=page_internal
https://www.facebook.com/pg/ScienceWeekUK/photos/?tab=album&album_id=10157404599793816&ref=page_internal

